
 

 
 

 

August 21, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Re:  Discontinuation of EORLA Pathology Report Paper Mailings  

The Ottawa Hospital has recently grown its "Atlas Alliance" partnerships creating a larger digital health 

network.  This has increased the availability of viewing results electronically via EPIC, MyChart, OLIS, 

EpicCare Link and Clinical Viewer.  Currently The Ottawa Hospital continues to promote the Connecting 

Ontario Clinical Viewer as the preferred access to clinical information for healthcare providers.  Please 

visit www.eorla.ca/resources for further information on how to access results electronically.  Therefore, 

the decision to discontinue the current Canada Post mail out of EORLA Pathology Laboratory reports 

will become effective September 30, 2023.   

We are happy to continue with an auto-faxed report if you wish to receive Pathology Reports on your 

patients via secure fax.  If so, please complete the attached form as soon as possible and return it to the 

fax number provided on the form.  If you have more than one physician at your clinic/office location, 

kindly list them as well. 

Once the completed form as been received at our office, an automated test report will be sent to the fax 

number listed on the form to verify that the fax machine is compatible with the Laboratory Information 

System.  When the test report, accompanied by a cover sheet has been received at your location, please 

fax both back immediately to the number provided and we will proceed to add your fax station to our 

database. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned. 

Sincerely 

Harman Sekhon, MD, MSc, PhD, FCAP 
Chief, Division of Anatomic Pathology, The Ottawa Hospital 
Regional Head and Director of Anatomic Pathology, Eastern Ontario Regional Laboratory Association (EORLA) 
Regional Cancer Pathology Lead, Cancer Care Ontario (CCO) 
Full Professor, Faculty of Medicine, University of Ottawa 
Clinician Investigator, OHRI 
PI, Ontario Tumour Bank, Ottawa-site, OICR 
     
Shelly Murphy 
IS/IT Manager 
EORLA 
613-222-8240 
Email: shemurphy@eorla.ca 

http://www.eorla.ca/resources

